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East Coast Greenprint Forum Steering Group  
Meeting notes 

Tuesday 31 Jan 2017, 10 until 12 
ESH, Station Road, Melton, Woodbridge IP12 1RT 

 
 
Steering Group members attending:  
  
Betsy Reid,   WALGA 
Cathy Smith,   SCHAONB 
Daniel Wareing  SCN (Guest) 
Debbie Wargate,   SC&WDCs      
Guy Ackers,   SHS 
Jane Healey   Transition Woodbridge 
Luke Bennett    ESP 
Peter Ross   SCN 
Phil Gore   SC&WDCs 
 
Apologies 
Keith Moore,    EA  
 
 

No. ITEM Action lead 

1.  Summary of achievements in 2016  
Deborah Wargate to circulate presentation. 

Deborah Wargate   

2. Environmental C.V. building for School Leavers  
Steering group thanked Guy and Jane for their 
extensive research and agreed that the most efficient 
way to address this topic would be for an intern and 
volunteer to create a pack full of useful environmental 
career information. There would be a hard copy and an 
online resource.  
Deborah Wargate to create development plan and 
circulate for approval/input. 

Deborah Wargate   

3.  Creating Sustainable Self Builds with Community Land 
Trusts   
Deborah Wargate to continue to organise event on 3rd 
July 2017 and look at including Orchard Barns and Ikea. 

Deborah Wargate   

4. Promoting waste reduction at source to avoid the need 
to manage it  - The role of Give and Take Days 
Daniel Wareing to organise Felixstowe trial of a give 
and take event and Deborah Wargate to circulate as an 
ambassador training opportunity. 
Deborah Wargate to organise a forum showcasing how 
different communities are reducing waste. 
 
 

Daniel Wareing 
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5. Exploring the concept of a Suffolk Community Nature 
Reserve and sharing best practice – particular focus on 
Pesticide Action Network UK. Agreed nature reserve 
concept already has good coverage. Focus on 
showcasing alternatives to pesticides. 
Phil Gore to agree way forward with Deborah Wargate. 
 

Deborah Wargate 

6. Other events proposed/consultations to be aware of  
Daniel Wareing to circulate details of the 2017 ‘Love 
East Suffolk Litter Pick Scheme’ 
All to note East Suffolk Partnership Forum is on 10th 
November 2017, at Trinity Park 
Jane Healey to progress Woodbridge spring clean with 
the town council 
Phil Gore to circulate link to environmental policy once 
finalised 
In the year of sustainable tourism 
http://www.tourism4development2017.org/ 
All to join in the Great Winter Nurdle Hunt on 3rd – 5th 
February 2017  http://www.nurdlehunt.org.uk/take-
part/the-great-winter-nurdle-hunt.html  
 
Thursday 2 March 2017 (gather from 6.30 – talks start 
at 7pm and end at 9pm) Funny Weather 
East Suffolk House - Station Road, Melton, Woodbridge 
IP12 1RT. 
Thursday 30 March 1pm — 4pm Materials Recycling 
Facility (MRF) at Great Blakenham  
Wednesday 26 April 2017 10.00 - 12.00  Suffolk 
energy-from-waste (EfW) facility at Great Blakenham 

Monday 24 April  or Tuesday 25 April  either 10am 
until 12, 2pm until 4pm or 6pm to 8pm  
A special insight into the independent minds that have 
shaped the ‘Pool of the Britons' in the past and more 
recently—energy, food and worship in Cookley and 
Walpole. It is free but         donations to the chapel 
would be welcomed (Complete the  doodle poll  by 13 
January so that we can select the best time and date 
for everyone or call if you can’t access: 01394 444747). 
Monday 3rd July 2017 – 7pm  - 9pm  -  Creating 
Sustainable Self Builds with Community Land Trusts  
Monday 25th September 2017 – 7pm  - 9pm - 
Communities and enterprises cutting waste 

All 
 

7.  Date of next meeting 
 

16 May 2017 

 

http://www.tourism4development2017.org/
http://www.nurdlehunt.org.uk/take-part/the-great-winter-nurdle-hunt.html
http://www.nurdlehunt.org.uk/take-part/the-great-winter-nurdle-hunt.html
http://doodle.com/poll/x5kaue2e69nxuf6r

